
 

 
111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 

DATE:  11 March 2005 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/018/8 
 
Ms M Patrick 
19 Dawlish Road 
Plumstead 
7800 
 
Dear Ms Patrick 
 
PERMIT: No. 80/05/02/025/51 
 
I attach as requested a permit to undertake trial excavations to determine the presence 
of graves (older than 60 years) at 34 Prestwich Street, Green Point. As this location 
falls within the ‘Core Burial Area’ in Green Point, the protocol as agreed between 
SAHRA, the City and HWC will apply. This means that whilst SAHRA manages the 
permit applications in terms of burials under section 36, HWC has reviewed the 
application in terms of its cultural material (section 35).  
 
Any graves uncovered during the test excavations should be reported to SAHRA and 
the activities on site must be halted to obtain a further permit to allow for the 
processes as indicated in the regulations pertaining to burial grounds and graves. 
SAHRA understands that any human remains uncovered during the trial excavation 
will be temporarily stored at the University of Cape Town. However the remains will 
be reinterred once a final resting place has been identified and the memorialisation 
process put in place for all the remains that have come from the Green Point Burial 
area. 
 
SAHRA wishes you every success with the project. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorite Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


